
   

SHROUD SCIENTIFIC MEETING - ELIZABETHTOWN, PENNSYLVANIA 

 

Anyone visiting the U.S.A. in February may be interested to know of an important Shroud 

conference being held at Elizabethtown College, Elizabethtown, (between Harrisburg and 

Philadelphia in the state of Pennsylvania), February 15th and 16th, 1986. It is a remarkably 

well-balanced conference, among those we have agreed to speak being Mr. Joe Nickell and 

Dr. Walter C. McCrone, well known for their disbelief in the Shroud's authenticity, and Dr. 

John P. Jackson, Lt. Col. Eric J. Jumper, Dr. Gilbert Lavoie, Dr. Alan Adler and Mr. Paul 

Maloney, equally well known for the opposite view. 

 

For further information contact:  

Prof. W. Wesley McDonald, 

Department of Political Science, 

Elizabethtown College, 

Elizabethtown, PA 17022, U.S.A. 

 


